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Docket No. 50-364

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
M'IN : Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555

Gentlemen

Joseph M. Farley--Unit 2
Detailed Control Room Design Review (CRDR)

Dy letter dated October 3, 1990, the NRC Staff forwarded a Safety Evaluation
for the farley Nuclear Plant CRDR. Included in the NRC letter was a request

to notify the NRC Staff on completion of the implementation of the required
CRDR action for each unit.

CRDR modifications for Unit 2 are complete. Modifications on Unit 1 and
shared unit modifications will be completed in the upcoming Unit 1 outage
currently scheduled to start on March 8, 1991.

If there are any questions, please advise.

Respectfully submitted,

sd. h ,N M'
W. G. Hairston, III

WGil, III/RDVlj a 31.33

cc: Mr. S. D. Ebneter
Mr. S. T. Hoffman
Mr. G. F. Maxwell
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